
Submitter: Katherine Gladhart-Hayes 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2851 

I do not support expanding the powers of this bill. The Trump administration's blatant 

attacks on free speech, silencing of dissent, and increased surveillance is a 

dangerous threat to democracy. In this political climate where the president has 

condemed boycotting and protesting his coup-co-conspirator Musk's business, 

expanding legal definitions of terrorism should not be taken lightly. Oregon should be 

working to defend against the rise of fascism rather than further limiting our rights and 

freedoms. I urge the representatives to vote no. 


